
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/18/2012 2:29:02 PM
Subject: Personalized Medicine Awareness Day

                Would you mind asking Wade Hampton to forward me the working draft they have for the proclamation?  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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